
Working visit in Fjell 

Between 5th and 10th May 2014 the first visit of the Partnership Project plan “From a 

board to a tablet – a journey with a data tablet across monuments of UNESCO heritage 

of Norway and Poland”  took place. 

The delegation from our school went to Fjell near Bergen with a working visit. We were 

welcomed really friendly by the hosts from the Unggdomsskule school in Fjell. During 

the visit we had a great pleasure to see the school in Fjell, its special part and also its 

resocialisation part in Ganstag. 

The whole visit was full of talking and getting to know a lot of schools, educational 

systems, methods and forms of work. We had a chance to observe school work, we met 

with teachers and students. We also learnt about different solutions which can increase 

the effects of teaching and educating students such as: farm activities and educating 

through work, naturbruk classes and their therapeutic role. 

We discussed and planned main details concerning the fulfilment of the project at the 

meeting. First of all, we planned the partnership visits – so called “mobilities”. We 

already know when and where we are going to meet. The first meeting is taking place in 

Poland in August 2014, the next one is in Norway in October. We are going to welcome 

our guests from 20th and 26th August 2014. 

Our hosts put a lot of effort to make us feel great in their country. We were 

sightseeing Bergen and also Brygen. There are a lot of trade buildings in Bergen which 

are placed on UNESCO World Heritage List in 1979. On the last evening we were invited 

to dinner and we tasted traditional Norwegian dishes. 


